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FRIENDSHIP 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 
Our new school sign should be operational later this week.  This is another way that we can 
communicate with our families,  it will also add another dimension to the school and bring us 
up to date in a digital world. The trees around the sign will be kept trimmed so the view is al-
ways clear.  
Thank you once again to our P&C for their contribution towards the sign.  
 
Donõt forget the Year 6 movie night scheduled for Thursday 30th  March.  The event is to raise 
funds for the yearly camp, graduation shirts and activities. These fundraisers are always well 
supported by our community. The cake stall at the recent election raised over $600, a huge 
thank you to the many families that donated cakes and biscuits. As always your support is 
very much appreciated.   
The students will also be organising other fundraising events during the semester.  
 
Your support is also needed in ensuring that your children get to school on time. It is not 
acceptable to drop them off after the siren.  The adults in their lives need to get better or-
ganised and ensure that the children are at school on time every day. We do realise that oc-
casionally unexpected things happen in family life but too many students are late every 
day.  
If you were late to work every day then you would not have a job for long. Students miss 
out on the vital start to the day, the chance to get organised, the initial instructions for the 
day, it is also embarrassing for them to walk into class when everyone else has started the 
days lessons.  A concerted effort is needed by our community to get all children to school on 
time.  
Conversely we have students arriving at school at 7am, this practice is not only unsafe for 
the child as duty of care cannot be guaranteed, the cleaning and gardening staff are not re-
sponsible for taking care of your child.  
All students should be at school  from 8.15, they must go to the undercover area where they 
will be fully supervised by one of the admin team and released to go to class at 8.25.  Unless 
you have an appointment with the classroom teacher please do not take your child to class 
before this time as staff are busily preparing for the day.  
 
 
The next P&C meeting will be held on Wednesday night after the parent  Cyber Safety ses-
sion 
 
The next scheduled meeting for School Council is Wednesday 29th March.  
 
With the introduction of science as a speciality learning area this year, we have formed a part-
nership with BCC. We will be hosting talented year 9 students  later this term who will be 
working with our year 6 classes. Our students will also be having specialised science lessons at 
the college in the coming months. An exciting partnership for both schools.  
 
 
 

Mrs Lesley Meyers  
Principal  

 
CHILDREN MUST NOT ARRIVE AT SCHOOL PRIOR TO 8.25 AM 

No  4ð21st March 2017 



 

 
 
 

 
Parent Cyber Safety Education Session 

Wednesday, 22nd March 2017 
6.00pm -7.00pm 
School Library 

 
A REMINDER TO ALL PARENTS/GUARDIANS of the Parent Cyber Safety Education Session to be 
held this Wednesday 22nd March 2017 6.00pm-7.00pm in the school library.  
We are offering a workshop for parents to learn more about managing childrenôs technology use, 
including an introduction into the most popular social media platforms and practical tips for keep-
ing kids safe online. We will also cover information on setting boundaries around technology, online 
behaviour management, and tools for managing technology both in and outside of the home. If you 
have ever struggled with getting your kids off their games and into bed, worried about knowing what 
your child is accessing online, or felt concerned that your child was spending too much time in the 
digital world, this workshop is for you!  

You can register online http://bit.do/alinjarraps  
or feel free to turn up on the night.  

This is an important school event for all parents to attend.  

HARMONY DAY Thursday 23rd March 2017 
 

Did you know we have approximately 30 different cultures here at Alinjarra Primary School?  Harmony 

Day is a celebration of our cultural diversityða day of cultural respect for everyone who calls Australia 

home.  The message of Harmony Day is óeveryone belongsô, the day aims to engage people to participate 

in their community, respect cultural and religious diversity and foster a sense of belonging for everyone.   

On Harmony Day you can come dressed to represent your cultural heritage or just wear Orange in support 

of Harmony Day.  Please be aware this is not a free dress day. 

http://bit.do/alinjarraps


 

 

LIBRARY NEWS  
 

 

DO YOU WANT TO CHANGE YOUR LIBRARY BOOK BEFORE OR AFTER SCHOOL? 

 

Ms Carey opens the library every Monday, Tuesday and Thursday before school  

8:10 am  - 8:25 am and after school 3 pmð3:15 pm  

 

 

Walk Safely to School Day  
 
 

 Congratulations to all those children, Parents/Caregivers involved with 
National Walk/Ride2School Day Friday March 17th 2017.  
The totals that were collected from our school were é 

 
Bike/Scooter (49)  

Walk  (77)  
Private Car (142)  

 
Maybe with our next National Walk/Ride2School Day we could have even 
more active participants. Remember walking regularly is one of the best 

exercises you can do because you can build it into your daily routine. 
Happy exercising!!!  

 

 REMINDER  

Friendly Reminder that Voluntary School Contributions are now due. 

 

§ $60.00 for one child 

 $110 for two children  

 $130 for three or more children 

§ We accept Cash, Cheque & EFTPOS. 

§ Direct Deposit Option:  BSB ï 066167     ACCOUNT:  10430385 

 

Thank you for your continued support of our school. 
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5ŜŀǊ tŀǊŜƴǘǎ 
 

hǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǇƘƻǘƻ Řŀȅ ƛǎ ŎƻƳƛƴƎτ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ олǘƘ ŀƴŘ CǊƛŘŀȅ омǎǘ aŀǊŎƘ 
 

!ƭƭ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǎƘƻǳƭŘ ƘŀǾŜ ƴƻǿ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜŘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǇŜǊǎƻƴŀƭƛǎŜŘ ŜƴǾŜƭƻǇŜΦ ¢ƘŜ ǊŜŎƻƳƳŜƴŘŜŘ 
ƳŜǘƘƻŘ ƻŦ ƻǊŘŜǊƛƴƎ ȅƻǳǊ ǇƘƻǘƻǎ ƛǎ ƻƴƭƛƴŜ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ YŀǇǘǳǊŜΩǎ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜ ŀǎ ȅƻǳǊ ǇŀȅƳŜƴǘ ƛǎ 
ǎŜŎǳǊŜ ŀƴŘ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ Ŝŀǎƛƭȅ ǾŜǊƛŬŜŘ ŀǘ ŀƴȅ ǝƳŜΦ !ƭǘŜǊƴŀǝǾŜƭȅ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ Ǉŀȅ ōȅ ŎŀǎƘ ŀƴŘ  
ǊŜǘǳǊƴ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜŘ ŜƴǾŜƭƻǇŜ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǇƘƻǘƻƎǊŀǇƘȅ ŘŀȅΦ 
 
¸ƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƘŜ ǊŜƳŀƛƴŘŜǊ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŎǳǊǊŜƴǘ ȅŜŀǊ ǘƻ ƻǊŘŜǊΣ р Řŀȅǎ ŀƊŜǊ ǇƘƻǘƻƎǊŀǇƘȅ ŀ ƭŀǘŜ ŦŜŜ 
ǿƛƭƭ ŀǇǇƭȅΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƘŜŎƪ ǘƘŜ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜΦ 
 
¸ƻǳ ŀƭǎƻ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƘŜ ƻǇǝƻƴ ǘƻ ƻǊŘŜǊ ŀ ǎƛōƭƛƴƎ ǇƘƻǘƻ ǇŀŎƪŀƎŜ ƻƴƭƛƴŜΣ ƘƻǿŜǾŜǊ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ōŜ 
ŀǿŀǊŜ ǘƘŜǊŜ Ƴŀȅ ōŜ ŀ ƭƛƳƛǘŜŘ ƴǳƳōŜǊ ƻŦ ǎƛōƭƛƴƎ ƻǊŘŜǊǎ ǘƘŀǘ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ǇƭŀŎŜŘ ŘǳŜ ǘƻ ǝƳŜ 
ŎƻƴǎǘǊŀƛƴǘǎ ƻƴ ǇƘƻǘƻ ŘŀȅΦ ²Ŝ ǎǳƎƎŜǎǘ ȅƻǳ ǇƭŀŎŜ ȅƻǳǊ ƻƴƭƛƴŜ ǎƛōƭƛƴƎ ƻǊŘŜǊ ǘƘŜ ƳƻƳŜƴǘ 
ȅƻǳ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜ ȅƻǳǊ ǇŜǊǎƻƴŀƭƛǎŜŘ ŜƴǾŜƭƻǇŜǎΦ  
 

wŜŦŜǊ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ǎƛōƭƛƴƎ ŎƭƻǎƛƴƎ ŘŀǘŜΦ [ŀǘŜ ǊŜǉǳŜǎǘǎ Ŏŀƴƴƻǘ ōŜ ƎǊŀƴǘŜŘΦ 
 

YŀǇǘǳǊŜ ƻũŜǊ ŀ ƳƻƴŜȅ ōŀŎƪ ƎǳŀǊŀƴǘŜŜ ŦƻǊ ŀƴȅ ǇŀǊŜƴǘ ǿƘƻ ƛǎ ƴƻǘ Ŧǳƭƭȅ ǎŀǝǎŬŜŘ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜƛǊ 
ǇƘƻǘƻ ǇŀŎƪŀƎŜΦ {ƘƻǳƭŘ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ŀƴȅ ǉǳŜǊƛŜǎ ōŜŦƻǊŜ ƻǊ ŀƊŜǊ ǇƘƻǘƻ ŘŀȅΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŘƛǊŜŎǘ 
ǘƘŜƳ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ YŀǇǘǳǊŜ ƻŶŎŜ ƻƴ  фнпл мтмп ƻǊ ŜƳŀƛƭ ŜƴǉǳƛǊƛŜǎϪƪŀǇǘǳǊŜΦŎƻƳΦŀǳΦ 
 
!ƭƭ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǇƘƻǘƻƎǊŀǇƘŜŘ ƛƴŘƛǾƛŘǳŀƭƭȅ ƻƴ ǇƘƻǘƻ Řŀȅ ŦƻǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŀŘƳƛƴƛǎǘǊŀǝƻƴ ǊŜŎƻǊŘǎ !{ ²9[[ 
ŀǎ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜŘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜƛǊ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ƎǊƻǳǇ ǇƘƻǘƻ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ŦƻǊ ǇǳǊŎƘŀǎŜ ǘƻ ŀƭƭ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎΦ {ƘƻǳƭŘ ǘƘŜǊŜ ōŜ ŀƴȅ ǊŜŀǎƻƴ 

ǿƘȅ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ ǎƘƻǳƭŘ bh¢ ōŜ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜŘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǇƘƻǘƻ ǎƘƻƻǘ ςǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƻŶŎŜΦ 

BALLAJURA POLICE STATION OPEN DAY  
 

The Ballajura Police Station was opened in January this year and they 

are now going to showcase the station to the community. A public open 

day is to be held on Saturday 8th April between 10 am and 2 pm .  

Community members are invited to inspect the station and to engage with 

staff and a variety of WA Police sections.  






